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Subject: {Fwd: objection to proposed change in regs for VOCs) 
From: David Mallory <dmallory@arb.ca.gov> 
Date: Wed, 04 Oct 2006 11 :24:06 -0700 
To: Lori Andreoni <lanclrcon@arb.ca.gov>, Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov> 

Conunent on the Consumer Products Amendments .... 

-------- Original Message --------
Subjcct:objcction to proposed change in regs for VOCs 

Date:Wed, 04 Oct 2006 00:35:26 -0400 (EDT) 
From:PFourn909@aol.com 

To:dmallorv{cijarb .ca.gov 

Dear ARB, 

I am a California shop owner and technician. I request that you please go look for voe reductions 
somewhere else. Many of our favorite chemicals are either no longer available or have been replaced by 
others that do not work. 

Brake clean is a compound that is used because ii evaporates without leaving a residue. This is 
important, or I might say, vital in the cleaning of many parts like air cond itioning and brake parts. If you 
lake away our good brake clean and replace it with some worthless substitute, we are going to be in a 
bind. 

Best regards, Phil Fournier, Phil's Auto Clinic, Hemet, California, 951-306-2636 


